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SUMMARY
Requires Higher Education Coordinating Commission to establish common course numbering
system for all introductory and lower level courses offered at public post-secondary institutions of
education. Requires all public post-secondary institutions of education to adopt system and accept
transfers of academic credit earned at other public post-secondary institutions of education.

Requires commission to confer with administrators, faculty and students on how to best create
common course numbering system and to report annually to Legislative Assembly on progress
made towards creating system. Requires system to be fully implemented no later than September 1,
2024.
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